
 Last nights 5th grade band perfor-

mance was just the beginning for most of 

our talented students. As students per-

formed the smiles on their parents faces 

gleamed with joy and pride.  Special 

thanks to Ms. Ruby for putting this concert 

together and preparing our students for 

their performance. We look forward to their 

next performance in May.  

  

Announcements: 
 Feb 5-9th : Book Drive  

 Feb 9th Student of the Month 

 Feb 13th: Picture Day 

 March 3: My Plate Color Run 
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 And the winner is... 

 Over the last 2 weeks Castle Rock students have 

been competing to become the Castle Rock Spelling Bee 

champion. The Grade 4 and 5 finalists battled it out earlier 

today. Students were asked to spell words such as cypher, 

committee, aerospace, nausea, segregation and improvise.  

 

 

    

Congratulations to all 6 finalists. (Pictured right to left)     

6th place: Bianca Hernandez, 5th place: Thyara Velasquez, 

4th place: Noemi Sanchez,  3rd place: Lisseth Raya, 2nd 

place: Jennifer Salinas and our 2017-2018 Castle Rock 

Spelling bee champion is none other than Aileen Hernandez. 

The top 2 students will move on to the county competition in 

just a few short weeks. Great job everyone and Good luck.  

Project Based Learning 
 3rd graders spent some time learning about the Yokut indians as part of their na-

tive American unit. Students researched and created presentations using chrome books and 

spent time at home working on their diorama projects. The hard work and creativity from 

some of these projects is to be commended. Great job students and staff.  

 

 

 

 

 

This is your friendly neighborhood Principal, Mr. Trevino, have a great weekend.  


